
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

May 22, 2017 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
The tariff sheets listed below issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or 
the Company) were filed as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity, on May 22, 2017: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 4th Revised Sheet No. 58 3rd Revised Sheet No. 58 
 4th Revised Sheet No. 58.1 3rd Revised Sheet No. 58.1 
 4th Revised Sheet No. 58.2 3rd Revised Sheet No. 58.2 
 2nd Revised Sheet No. 58.3 1st Revised Sheet No. 58.3 
 2nd Revised Sheet No. 58.4 1st Revised Sheet No. 58.4 
 2nd Revised Sheet No. 58.5 1st Revised Sheet No. 58.5 
 Original Sheet No. 58.6  

 
This tariff sheets are being issued May 22, 2017 to become effective on and after June 21, 2017.   
 
The revisions being requested are expanding the Company’s LED offerings to include decorative post top 
fixtures beginning on or about July 1, 2017.  With this addition, Ameren Missouri will no longer install any new 
high pressure sodium (HPS) fixtures.  Existing HPS post top fixtures in service will continue to be maintained, 
however, as it is not yet economic to a systematic conversion of those fixtures. 
 
The proposed tariff revision was discussed with Missouri Public Service Commission Staff, prior to filing.  
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Paula N. Johnson 
 
Paula N. Johnson 
Senior Corporate Counsel 
 
 


